
   Garage Door Maintenance  

The panel garage door controller is programmed to provide an alert after 1500 operations. This
alert is a series of beeps from the controller when the door is opened. Normally there are no 
beeps.

This is a reminder to have the door mechanism checked and lubricated to maintain correct 
operation. This can be organised through Steeline Doors people or other appropriate service 
providers. The reminder beeps can then be removed by programming the controller.

The following link to a document regarding the maintenance of sectional garage doors.
Steel Line Sectional Garage Door Maintenance

The following links to a video on door maintenance.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hy9RfXChbTw 
Please note that our doors have a rubber belt in place of the metal chain. This should not be 
lubricated.

Lithium Grease can be purchased from any hardware or auto parts stores.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hy9RfXChbTw
https://www.steel-line.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Sectional-Door-Manual-A3-single-page-view.pdf

